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11th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
School Visit to Jamia Masjid Al-Madina Mosque 

 
As part of our school RE curriculum, in which we learn about world faiths, we are planning for all 
children from Year 1 to Year 5 to visit Jamia Masjid Al-Madina Mosque (Central Middlesbrough) on 
24th and 25th September. The children will be travelling by coach on the morning with school staff to 
the mosque and returning before lunch.  
 
Year 1, 2 and 5 will go on Tuesday 24th September 
Year 3, 4 and Adventure Suite will go on Wednesday 25th September 
 
We are very keen to encourage a culture of tolerance between children of all faiths, and believe that 
it is essential to promote opportunities to understand the beliefs and practices of different religions.  
 
The Mosque may have to cancel at short notice if they have an unexpected religious ceremony that 
needs to take place on one of these days. 
 
During the summer term, we are hoping for children in Year 6 to also have the opportunity to go to 
the Mosque. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to contact school. 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

 
Mrs A Young 
Head Teacher 
  


